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Subject: Oppose Costly Cap-and-Trade in SB 1530
Date: Wednesday, January 29, 2020 7:40:07 PM

Dear Chair Dembrow,

I really see no need for this cap and trade bill SB1530. I have a small cattle operation, and according to what I have
read, it would raise my costs by $100 dollars per year, just for the fuel that I would use. Now that may not seem like
very much to you, but that is just one more thing that is increasing my costs to do business. My feed bill is more
every year, the hourly rate that I have to pay someone to do the repairs that I can not do, is always going up, fencing
, gates, panels, hardware, everything is on the rise. Yet what I receive for my animals every year has stayed pretty
much the same for the last three years. That is why I oppose this bill, we don't need any more pressure.

Sincerely,

Steve Walker
44800 E McCully Mountain Dr
Lyons, OR 97358
mtn_man21@wvi.com
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